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SUBJECT: Update on the Tri-Valley Park-and-Ride Study 
 
FROM: Christy Wegener, Director of Planning and Operations 
 
DATE: January 9, 2017 
 
 
Action Requested 
None – Information only 
 
Background 
The Alameda County Transportation Committee (Alameda CTC) launched a comprehensive 
Tri-Valley Park-and-Ride Study in 2015.  
 
Discussion 
A status update will be provided during the meeting.  
 
Recommendation  
None – Information only. 
 
 

  
Approved: ______________________________________ 
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